> .. Office of Planning, Design and Construction
CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE

Perry House steam line replacement

June 1, 2018

This correspondence provides an update for the Perry House steam line replacement.

Work Activities: Construction beginning on June 11, 2018.

Impact to Adjacencies:

Replacement of the steam line in the parking lot area of Perry House is scheduled to begin on June 11,
2018. During the past winter, a section of this steam line failed and was temporarily repaired until
replacement could happen this summer.

The work is within the parking lot and grass area next to Perry House. The Perry House parking lot has
two entrances/exits — one of them will be closed along with 6-8 parking spaces during construction.
Student access to the building will not be impacted.

No work is scheduled within Stetson Court, therefore traffic and parking along Stetson Court will not
be impacted.

Work activities include excavation, asbestos abatement, pipe removal and new pipe installation.

A chain link fence will be installed along the perimeter of the work area.

Construction is expected to be completed by September/October of 2018.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact:

Jason Moran
Sr. Project Manager
Williams College
(413) 597-4527
Jmoran2@williams.edu



